
PreK - Week of January 10, 2022

Zion E.

“Zion is doing a wonderful job learning how to play 

with all of his friends.”

-  Ms. Parks



Kindergarten - Week of January 10, 2022

Caue P.
“Caue completes assignments and is very respectful 

to students and adults.”

-  Ms. Manchouck

Za'Quoia L.
“Za'Quoia is a pleasure to have in class. She comes to school on time 

and ready to learn every day. She follows our class rules, gets all of her 

work done and is a very kind friend. I am very proud of Za'Quoia. 

Great job, Keep up the good work!”

-  Mrs. Banuelos



1st Grade - Week of January 10, 2022

Diego U.
“Great job being safe, respectful, and responsible!”

-  Ms. Erickson

Alejandro R.
“Alejandro is working hard to get his work completed. 

He is working on reading and blending skills. He is attentive on the rug and 

during class. I am very proud of him!  Way to go!”

-  Mrs. Garzon

Maybelline S.
“Maybelline has been making great improvements in her reading and 

math skills and is always a great friend to her classmates in the classroom 

and on the yard! Keep up the great work Maybelline!”

-  Ms. Norgaard



2nd Grade- Week of January 10, 2022

Myla J.
“Myla showed up everyday this week ready to learn! 

She was kind to her friends, and in class I always caught her paying 

attention and being a good listener! Keep up the good work Myla!”

-  Ms. O’Shea

Lisette A.
“Lisette is super sweet to everyone she meets. 

She is helpful in class, directing students to stay on task and help those 

who need help. She is always respectful and truthful about everything. 

She completes her work and asks for more most day. 

Proud to name Lisette student of  the week.”

-  Mr. Rockeman



3rd Grade - Week of January 10, 2022

Jaida C.
“Jaida has been working hard throughout this week. She has been 

working hard on completing her work and listening and following 

directions the first time. I am proud of all the hard work Jaida has been 

showing throughout this week. Keep up the good work Jaida.”

-  Ms. Meninga

Heidi C.
“Heidi is very helpful and caring to other students. 

She follows school rules well and sets an example for other students.”

-  Mr. Nadeau

Emir J.
“Emir participates in class activities, takes responsibility for his 

actions and accepts redirection without fussing. 

Keep it up. Great to have you in our community.”

-  Mrs. Thomas



4th Grade - Week of January 10, 2022

Dominic E.
“In the past week, Dominic has demonstrated his continuous 

dedication to work through challenging lessons and tasks. 

He is always willing to help others and contribute to our learning 

community. Keep up the great work!”

-  Ms. Nunez



Marilin D.
“Outstanding achievement in the field of excellence.”

-  Mr. Keough

5th Grade - Week of January 10, 2022

Micaela C.
“Micaela consistently dependable and responsible.”

-  Mrs. Zucker



Jose T.
“Excellent job learning to follow directions 

and being an outstanding student. Very proud of you.”

-  Ms. Irian

6th Grade - Week of January 10, 2022


